
 
340 A Street, Ste. 302, Ashland, OR 97520 
Phone: 541-488-4822     Fax: 541-482-3153        

March 27, 2007 
 
Laura Snedaker 
OWRD 
725 Summer St NE, Suite A  
Salem, OR 97301-1271 
 
 
Dear Ms. Snedaker, 
 
 
Attached please find an Instream Lease Renewal application for L-572. This lease was 

previously held in the name of Robert F. Brown. However, Mr. Brown sold his property 

to a Mr. John von Schlegell in January 2007.  The Warranty Deed recording the sale is 

attached to the lease application.  

 

Mr. von Schlegell would like to keep the instream lease in place with no changes from 

2006. As such, I believe it is possible to simply renew the lease with notice of a change 

in property owner, instead of applying for a new lease.  If that is not the case, please let 

me know and we will file a new lease application post-haste.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 541-973-5608 if you have any questions.  

 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Shannon Peterson 



 
















